

## **MEMO**

## PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

To: Plan Commission

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner

Date: December 29, 2023

Re: Park Donation Application Review – Tree at Hydro Park

A Tree Donation application has been submitted by Mary and Daryl Warnke and Mary Ellen Fisher in Joyce Diedrich's name in memory of her later husband Jerry. The tree requested is an autumn blaze maple tree to be installed at Hydro Park. A plaque will be installed with the tree.

The plaque inscription will say:

"Planted in Loving Memory to Celebrate a Gifted Carpenter Gerald (Jerry) Diedrich 1946-2023"

## **Staff Recommendation**

Staff recommends to approve the tree donation for the Diedrich family and direct staff to work with the donor to pick a precise location.